
PSSP – Signature Field on IEP Notice Page

When you open a new IEP 
document, you will not see a 
signature line under 
“Signatures” on the “Notice 
Regarding Provision of Special 
Education” section. 

When you select Initial as the 
“Purpose of the IEP Team 
Meeting” on the Participants 
and Profile section, a Parent 
signature is required. 

On an Initial IEP, a signature 
line will appear for both the 
District and Parent. 

If Annual Review or 
Reevaluation is selected as the 
meeting purpose, a signature 
line for the District only will 
appear. 




